
22/06/2020 

MR Hamish Priddle 
31 Beatty ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
hamish_priddle@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As a member of the local North Harbour community as well as user of the local waterways and 
Spit to Manly walk I wholeheartedly support the proposed development.

It is pleasing to have a local business willing to invest in increasing the amenity of facilities in 
the area for both waterway and walkway users. 

The current facility is quite run down and in need of restoration work.

The proposed facility appears similar, though on a much smaller scale, to the very successful 
and popular Clontarf Marina development completed several years ago. The Manly Boatshed 
development has advantages when compared to the Clontarf development including being 
tucked away from local residents due to the landscape and not having a large working marina 
associated with it.

A facility such as this enables a wide range of visitors to enjoy the beautiful harbour that is a 
public space the envy of the world.
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